
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
NOTICE of QUORUM 

An Open House regarding the Elk Creek Solar Project is scheduled for Thursday, December 8, 2022, 
at the Spring Brook Town Hall from 3-7 p.m.  A quorum of the Town of Spring Brook Board of 
Supervisors may be in attendance for gathering information.  No decision-making or Town Board 
action will take place.  The hall is located at N3519  810th Street; (rural) Elk Mound, WI. 
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